
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 TRADING SUSPENSION 

 
 

TO  : THE INVESTING PUBLIC AND TRADING PARTICIPANTS 
 
DATE  : October 15, 2017 
 
SUBJECT : TRADING SUSPENSION (October 16, 2017)  
 

  

 

  

Please be informed that there will be no trading at the Philippine Stock Exchange and no 
clearing and settlement at the Securities Clearing Corporation of the Philippines tomorrow, 
October 16, 2017, due to the suspension of operations in the Philippine Payments and 
Settlements System (PhilPaSS). 
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
RAMON S. MONZON 
President & CEO 
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